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Please support and pass HB 2949. It is an important companion bill to HB 3450 

outlining a state process to research and assess what financial assurances will be 

required of owners  and operators of bulk oils and fuel terminals. This study will 

provide necessary information for transition to safer energy storage.  

 

Thank you 

Kathleen Boylan 


